
Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act of 1998 (Also Known As “Janet’s Law”) 
 
Did you know that your health plan, as required by the Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act 
of 1998, provides benefits for mastectomy-related services? These services include 
reconstruction and surgery to achieve symmetry between the breasts, prostheses, and 
treatment of complications resulting from a mastectomy (including lymphedema). Contact 
ASR Health Benefits at (616) 957-1751 or (800) 968- 2449, Blue Cross/Blue Shield of 
Michigan at (877)790-2583, or Health Alliance Plan at (313) 872-8100 depending on the 
medical plan you elect for more information. 


